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INFORMS: 
 
 

BOGOTA, D.C., COLOMBIA. MARCH 10, 2022. CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC: CLH) 
informs that the Board of Directors approved the consolidated financial statements of CLH for the 
fourth quarter of 2021, recognizing an impairment loss, that did not involve the use of resources, 
of one hundred seven million five hundred ninety-six thousand US dollars (USD$107,596,000), 
which is the same amount reported on February 10, 2022, resulting from the difference between 
the fair value and the net book value of an operating segment. 

 
Among other factors, this loss was generated by effects from a more competitive business 
environment, as well as the increase in transportation and fuel costs, which ended up generating a 
reduction in the value of operations in Costa Rica. 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 

mailto:andrea.castro@cemex.com
mailto:pabloantonio.gutierrez@cemex.com

